
We are wishing you and yours a very happy holiday season
and a wonderful new year.

Reflecting on this past year, we are
so grateful for your continued
support. We look forward to working
together again in the new year!
Wishing you and your family all the
best as we head into 2023.

Congratulations to James McNerney on becoming a partner
with McBride Corporate Real Estate!

McBride Corporate Real Estate is pleased to
welcome a new partner, James
McNerney. Immediately after James
graduated from Assumption College in
Worcester, Massachusetts, in May of 2018,
he joined McBride Corporate Real Estate as
a Salesperson. James has proven to be an
asset to McBride in developing relationships
with business owners and tenants in the
Northern New Jersey area. In a very short
time, he became Senior Vice President and
as of December 2022, made partner.

We would like to congratulate James on his
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latest endeavor, and as partner, we look
forward to his continued success with our
firm.
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